March 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Our Bronx Zoo trip on June 3™, 2016 is fast approaching!

We will hold our second BBQ Fundraiser on Friday, April 8th, 2016.

Please find, enclosed, five BBQ Tickets that we are asking students to sell. Students are

welcome and encouraged to sell as many tickets as possible.

We have a sales incentive.... ©

The top five ticket sellers will not be charged the fee of $20-$25 dollars for their trip!!!

Important items regarding BBQ Tickets:

1.

N o v .k

Tickets are like money — if the students doesn’t return unsold tickets or loses them,
the tickets must be paid for.

Students have been instructed to write their names, first and last on BOTH parts of
the ticket.

Please use ONE ticket for each food item ordered. Don’t write multiple orders on
one ticket as this causes confusion with the total food count.

The food item choice must be circled on the stub and the receipt parts of the ticket.
Give the larger part of the ticket to the purchaser as a receipt.

Keep the stub — it is returned to your child’s Advisory teacher.

Students may get more tickets to sell after returning sold tickets and the money.

All sold or unsold tickets and money are due NO LATER than MONDAY, APRIL 4™,

We greatly appreciate your help and support with our Bronx Zoo Fundraiser.

Should you have any questions, please contact your child’s Advisory teacher or call 518-234-

8368. A message will be delivered to the appropriate voicemail.

Thank you very much!!

Sincerely,

Team 8



